
 
         FALL/WINTER 
     October - December 
          Volume 25 • Issue 4 The Bridge 

1      Pastor’s Point 

2     Welcome/New Deacons 

3-5      Ministries 

6      Special Mentions 

7      Event Calendar 

8      Birthdays/Anniversaries   

            and Church Reminders 

What’s INSIDE 

 

    

SERVICE DATES & TIMES  
 Sundays    9:30 am  Sunday School Classes 
   10:30 am   Worship (Childcare available) 
 
 Wednesdays                 6:30 pm  Team Kids/Youth 
                            6:45 pm  Bible Study (Childcare available) 

EDDIE.PRICE@CBCMONROE.ORG 

A publication of Calvary Baptist Church of Monroe, NC 

All I Want For Christmas 
 
Opportunities abound for Calvary Baptist Church. Responding to those 
opportunities in obedience will bring joy and awe. Thank you for being 
open, receptive, and responsive to this call to obedience. Thanksgiving is 
approaching as Christmas stands in its shadows and my prayer is that we 
would genuinely offer thanks to our Lord for who He is, for what He’s 
done, and for what He is doing. Three areas that will help us see, experi-
ence, and respond in obedience to Kingdom work are: 

 
 Clarity of Identity - security in knowing who we are in Christ. 

(John 1:12, 1 Peter 2:9) 
 

 Content of Heart -  a pure heart full of love and committed to Jesus 
 Christ above all else.  (Matthew 5:8, Mark 12:30-31, Matthew 6:21) 

 
Consistency in Prayer - intentional time with God, seeking wisdom, 
encouragement, developing the friendship with the Holy, living 
God. Departing to the ‘Quiet place” as Jesus modeled. (Matthew 
6:33, Mark 1:35)  

 
             Courage in Fear that Empowers - Deepest reverence and respect  
 for God vs fear that debilitates, discourages, and destroys.  
 ( Proverbs 9:10, Ephesians 5:15-21) 
 
The results of walking with assurance will unequivocally prepare and pro-
pel us to move forward in obedience to the many wonderful opportunities 
He has placed before us. What an exciting season to serve the Lord with 
you. From my family to you and yours, Happy Thanksgiving and Merry 
Christmas.    
 
Oh, and all I want for Christmas is to be more like Christ. 
 

 



 

 
 

Office Hours  

             Monday - Thursday  

8:30 am until 5:00 pm 
 

Office will be closed Nov. 26 &  27,  

and Dec. 24 thru Jan 2nd 

 

 
Chad Carden 

 
Joined the Calvary Family 

July 7, 2025 
 

His deacon is Wyatt Melton 
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Steve Gibson 
 

Joined the Calvary Family 
July 7, 2025 

 
His deacon is Chris Sparks 

 

 

Please reach out to the church 
office if you have questions 
about the church app, website, 
directory, fellowship hall, etc. Here are your Calvary Deacons for 2025-2026.  Please lift them up 

in prayer as they strive to serve you and your families.   

 
    Dan Hinson                 Dwight Terrell          Craig Brooks 
 
    Mike Derby        Dillon Hardy                 Ben Hargette 
 
    Bill Hooks                    Wayne Keziah              Tony Lilley 
 
    Josh Manley                Cory Martin                  Dwayne McWhirter 
 
    Wyatt Melton                Marty Russell              Chris Sparks 

 

 

John & Danielle Massey  
(Carson & Avery) 

 
Joined the Calvary Family 

August 31, 2025 
 

Their deacon is Bill Hooks 

 
Jessie Price 
Debbie Price 

 
Joined the Calvary Family 

September 28, 2025 
 

Their deacon is Ben Hargette 

 



 

 
 LOVED | TRAINED | SENT 

 
I'm looking forward to fall, crisp mornings and breezy afternoons. We are excited about the opportunities 
coming up for the Children’s Ministry. On October 25th we will have our annual Fall Festival! Please bring 
your family, invite some friends and come enjoy this time of fellowship together. October 29th will be our 
first 5th Wednesday of the church year. 
 
In November, we will have our church Thanksgiving service and the children will come to the service with 
the family. December 14th is Christmas at Calvary. The children will have special parts in this that they will 
continue practice for on Wednesday nights. As always, we would love to have your children join us on 
Wednesday nights for Team Kid and Sunday mornings for Sunday School, and then Kid’s Worship for 
those who are 3 years old-Kindergarten.   

 
                           In Christ,  
                              Emerald    
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What a wonderful start to our 5th year!  With excitement in the air, the boys and girls are off and running 
as they learn and grow in Jesus.  We are so grateful to share in this vital ministry with each of you—your 
support means everything! 

Mark Your Calendars: 

October 13 – Going to the Chapel – All Families Invited! @ 9:30 a.m. 

October 16 – Touch a Truck – We’re still looking for BIG trucks! 

October 30 – Pumpkin Palooza & Costume Parade @ 9:00 a.m. – What Fun! 

 

Plan ahead now to join us for our Christmas Program on December 11 @ 6:30 p.m. 

Join us in helping collect items monthly for Heart for Monroe. The items for October are canned vegeta-
bles.   
 

Thank you again for the love and support you show this ministry.  

Jennifer Trull - Preschool Director 



 
 

If you’re interested in small group Bible studies for women, keep an eye on the Women’s Ministry page 
(cbcmonroe.org/women) on Calvary’s website, reach out to Heather Hooks at 704-690-0053 or Jennifer Trull at 
704-516-4013, or another small group leader for more information. 
 
Also, we’d like to invite you to join us for a weekend of fellowship, food, and study as we learn to discover 
“Intimacy with Christ” with speaker Christina Devlin at our Women’s Retreat at the beautiful Cove in Ashe-
ville, November 21-23, 2025. Register on Calvary’s app by clicking on Events and searching for the dates. 
(https://subspla.sh/nzyncv6) 
 
 

Women’s Small Group Bible Studies kicked off our Fall 2025 sessions with a fellowship dinner at Calvary on 
Monday, September 15.  Images Used With Permission from Randi Brinker. 
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Calvary’s Youth volunteered at Heart for Monroe in August.  We sorted clothing donations and 
helped organize the storage room at The Closet. 
 
In September, we were encouraged at our All-In Youth Night by Pastor Quintell Hill.  His message 
encouraged us to “Run For Glory and was based on 1 Corinthians 9:24-27.” 
 
In October, we will have a bonfire and night of worship for our Youth All-In event for the month.   
 
Also in October, over 30 of our youth will be traveling to Ridgecrest Conference Center in Black 
Mountain for a weekend retreat where we will hear Shane Pruitt walk us through the book of Jonah 
and speak on Relentless Grace.   ~Tiffany Manley~ 



 
 

Would you enjoy making/sending cards, encouraging notes, making crafts 
for those in our church family?  If so, we are having a Card Ministry Class on 
October 17th in the Fellowship Hall from 1pm to 3pm.  We plan on adding 
craft making as well to the card ministry.  
 
                                                  ~Edwina Starnes~ 

M u s i c  M i n i s t r y  

Such an exciting time for the Calvary Baptist Family Music Ministries.  We 
enjoyed a great evening of music with the Montgomery's here in concert  
September 28th in our Sanctuary.  Our Choir began their Fall season with 
rehearsals on Sept 10th.  We celebrate with new choir members, a new 
praise band member,  and others praying about what their role in music 
may be.  Our rehearsals are at 7:45 each Wed night.  Our children's choirs 
meet on Wednesday nights during Team Kids meetings, so there is a place 
for all children to be a part. Our handbells are beginning their rehearsals to 
be a part of our Calvary Christmas presentation.  They did a great job play-
ing for our Goodtimers social in August.   
 
Save the date to be with us on Sunday Dec. 14th at 6:30 pm.  On this even-
ing of celebration, our Children's Choirs, Youth and Worship Choir will pre-
sent "All is Well".  This beautiful work will take us back to the moment 
when everything changed, and a Child was born.  In a world that needs to 
find hope, love, peace and joy, we have that answer. His name is Jesus.  
 
We are also excited to embark on a new Senior Ministry with our "Good-
timers Singers"  This group will travel once each month beginning Oct. 
14th to the Jesse Helms Assisted living center in Monroe, to sing and share 
His love with the residents there. This is open to the entire community to be 
a part.  For more info. please see Frank C.  Join the excitement and be a 
part of one of our music teams.  Keep a song in your heart!   
 
 

Frank Casstevens ~ Worship Director  
Calvary Ringer’s Bell Choir ~ Contact Randi Brinker  

Calvary Children’s Choir ~ Contact  Cathy Morris 

  The Bridge Volume 25 • Issue 4 

  C a l v a r y  C a r d  M i n i s t r y   

  G o o d t i m e r s   
Come join us!  We also have fun dinner events here at the church through-
out the year.  Coming up on October 18th is our Mexican Dinner.  Then we 
will be going to the apple orchard on October 28th.  After that we will have a 
Christmas Dinner on December 6th.  Please look for our events on the web-
site and signups will be located at the Connections Table. 
 
                                        ~Cheryl Pressley & Jane Terrell~ 
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